
Baltimore City Public Schools does not discriminate based on race, ethnicity, color, ancestry, national origin, 
religion,sex, sexual orientation, gender identity,gender expression, marital status, pregnancy/parenting status, 

disability,veteran status, genetic information, age, or other legally or constitutionallyprotected attributesor a 
liations,as outlined in Board Policies JBA, JBB, JICK, ACA, ACB, and ACD.

Full nondiscrimination notice: www.baltimorecityschools.org/notice-nondiscrimination

Students in grades 6 to 12 at schools with
school police are encouraged to
take the survey.

Take the survey today!
Scan the QR Code or visit:
https://survey.k12insight.com/r/schoolpolice2223

March 21 - April 21, 2023

Help us 
better support 

you!

Please take a survey about 
School Police


